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Toll Free: 866.831.6277 
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TO:  All Law Enforcement Agencies  

 

FROM: Scott Marion, Missouri Department of Transportation  

 

SUBJECT: Suspension of IRP and IFTA Requirements Due to Hurricane Harvey 

 

DATE: September 5, 2017 

 

 

Due to the overwhelming devastation caused by Hurricane Harvey, the Missouri Department 

of Transportation has granted a temporary waiver of IRP registration and IFTA requirements 

for those providing essential services or hauling emergency relief supplies. 

 

The temporary need for reciprocity trip and fuel permits shall be in effect from September 5, 

2017 through October 5, 2017. 

 

For questions regarding emergency relief requirements due to Hurricane Harvey, please 

contact the Missouri Department of Transportation, Motor Carrier Services, at 573-751-7100. 

 

 
Director, Motor Carrier Services 


